Reproduced at the National Archives at Anchorage

Anchorage, Alaska
November 1L, 1919
Hemorandum

To: Yr. John E. ¥anley, Acting Asst. General Manager
From: ¥Mr. R. A. Sharood, Chief Engineer

Subject: AX-257 - Collision Train #l with Section Velocipede
at MP 112,5

s ~
, Reference your memo »f November 10 concerning AX=257
coverine a collision betwsen Train #1 and a section velocipede.

The cause of this collision and of previous stoppages
of this train was due to an understanding on the part of the
track patrolman that the lineup as given could be relied upon.
He has been advised that a lineup is for information only and

eonfers no rights.

This tvpe of accident will not occur again.
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R. A. Sharood
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Asst. Gen gy Manager




